
Palma Sola Park Association Newsletter  -  June 2021 

Summer is in full swing and it’s wonderful!   I’m happy for the kids out of school and the extra hours of 

sunlight well into the evening, allowing for more “hellos” as folks walk their dogs and spend time down 

at the basin checking on the manatees. 

There are a number of things to remind you of as we move into July. 

1.  July 3rd (Saturday) “On the Rocks” at Laurie and Joe Sabath’s home from 6-9, 1011 Montezuma 

Dr.   Bring your own drinks, an appetizer or dessert to share.   Children invited as we celebrate 

Independence Day family picnic style.   The pool will be open, so bring your towel if you’re going 

in.  Cotton candy, hot dogs and popcorn provided.  Laurie asked that you bring chairs. 

2. Put your flags out this weekend. 

1. Pam Bates is checking if there is interest in folks getting together to play bridge or other card 

games on a regular basis.  Call Pam 941-545-5149 (cell). 

2. Remember when you use the NextDoor social app to wisely choose whether the post should be 

seen only by our Palma Sola Park neighborhood or all the neighborhoods in northwest 

Bradenton. 

3. Parents permitting young people to drive golf carts, please be discerning.   The age of drivers 

and their driving speed need to be monitored, especially with more free time during the 

summer months. 

4. Our neighborhood association has asked Manatee County to put new fencing completely around 

the sewer lift station located across from Rose Park.   Work is scheduled for July. 

5. Derrick Warner is leading the July 4th parade on Sunday morning, 10:00 AM at the boat basin by 

the flag pole.  Decorate your golf carts and bicycles to show everyone how much you love this 

great country.   If you can't join the parade, be sure and step outside as the parade passes and 

cheer us on!   

6. Thanks to JoAnne Bursuk for restarting the Flash Mob dinners.   Here are a couple pictures that 

Derrick Warner took last Thursday at the My Thai restaurant. 

 

 

Happy Summer! 



Kevin Heisey 

President – Palma Sola Park Association 

7822 Portosueno Ave. 
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